
Kia ora to all our whānau!

I want to take a moment to thank all of our whānau and
the wider school community for your continued support.
It was wonderful to see so many of you join us for our
Whānau Night in Week 5, where you had the chance to
meet our staff here at Manurewa East and strengthen
the connection between home and school. The evening
was a great success, and we are grateful for the
opportunity to build such strong relationships with our
whānau.
Let’s continue this momentum by staying involved in our
tamariki’s learning and ensuring they arrive at school
each day ready to learn. Your involvement is invaluable,
and together we can make this year a meaningful and
successful one for all of our students.

Ngā mihi nui,
Mary Takatainga
Tumuaki
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Key dates:
04 April - Banqer Dollar Day
10 April - Market Day 
11 - 15 April - Year 7 & 8 Camp
11 April - Last Day of Term

New date

Banqer 
Kia ora koutou, as a school we’re excited to tell you about Banqer—a dynamic,

interactive platform that makes learning about business and money
management fun and engaging. Parents, this forward-thinking tool equips your
children with essential financial skills, setting them up for a bright future full of

opportunities! Spend your Banqer dollar Day. On this special day - 4th April, your
tamariki can use their banqer dollars to purchase exciting items or experiences.

Whanau support. Please see Mrs Sini if you are able to donate goods for our
Banquer Dollar Day.Please be assured that if we need to decline your generous

offer, it is in no way taken as offence, as we deeply value your kind spirit and
thoughtfulness.

Banqer Dollar Day 
Friday 4th April

Banqer Dollar Day 
Friday 4th April



On Wednesday, 12th March, our Year 5-6 boys and girls
gathered at Mountfort Park for an exciting cricket
tournament. 

The teams were exceptionally well-prepared. The girls kicked
off the day with a flying start, winning all three of their games,
while the boys played three thrilling matches against some
strong opponents from other schools.

Both our teams showcased impressive skills in batting,
bowling, and fielding, creating many memorable moments on
the field. Although the day was cut short by wet weather, it
provided an opportunity for teachers and students to come
together, learn from the game of cricket, and celebrate the
spirit of teamwork.

Well done to our students who represented our school with
pride.

We are confident, resilient and will reach great heights

Updates

Purchase MES dollars for 
MARKET DAY from our

front office from Monday
17th March 9th April

Market Day
Thursday 10th April 

Whanau Night 

Year 5 & 6 Cricket Tournament

300+ Attendance

300 + students at school has been a school wide goal this term. We
are thrilled to share that over the past 5 weeks, we have had over
300 students at school every day!  To celebrate our tamariki were

rewarded with an ice cream treat today.
We are excited to keep this positive momentum going into Term 2.
We could not have done this without the incredible support of our

whānau. 

धन्यवाद 

Ngā Mihi

Fa’afetai 

Mālō 'aupito

Vinaka Fakaue lahi

Meitaki

Fakafeta'i

Thankyou Terima
kasih

Our first Whānau Night for 2025 was a
fantastic success with a wonderful

turnout. Thank you to all our whānau for
coming together to celebrate, connect,

and strengthen our vibrant school
community. He waka eke noa—together,
we row in the same direction. Kia kaha!


